SC2 Paper No.: H162

21-MAY-2004 13:02 FROM DHCE/CCS Office

PRINCE OF WALES HUSPITAL

爾

斯

親

王

醫

院

BY FAX AND BY POST 20 May 2004

Miss Flora TAI (Fax No. 2248 2011) Clerk to Select Committee Legislative Council HKSAR C/o 3/F Citibank Tower 3 Garden Road Hong Kong

Dear Miss Tai,

Select Committee to inquire into the handling of the Severe Acute Respiratory Syndrome outbreak by the Government and the Hospital Authority

I refer to your letter dated 18 May 2004. My response is as follows:

- (a) According to our records, there was no new admission to Ward 8A on 11 March 2003.
- (b) and c): Not applicable.

Yours sincerely,

(Dr. FUNG Hong)
Hospital Chief Executive
Prince of Wales Hospital